
Construction
Activity Notice

To increase capacity on the Brown Line, work will be performed that may affect
your community. While progress sometimes comes with inconveniences, we
will do our best to keep them to a minimum.

Dates: Tuesday, July 25 – 28, 2006

Work Hours: 6 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Work Activity: Delivery and installation of structural steel

Impact to July 25, 2006, 6 a.m. to 4 p.m.
Residents: • The east-west alley located between 2222 N. and 2253 N.

Sheffield (from Sheffield east to the CTA elevated structure) 
will be closed to thru traffic. The alley will be completely 
obstructed while trucks are unloading materials. Residents 
needing to enter or exit garages will be impacted for a limited 
time while the trucks are unloaded. Access to garages will be 
made available once the unloading operations are complete.

• ”No Parking” restrictions will be in effect for the Sheffield alley 
during the work activity from 2222 N. Sheffield to 2253 N. Sheffield.

July 25-28, 2006, 6 a.m. to 4 p.m.
• The north-south Ray Meyer Activity Center Alley will be closed to 

thru traffic at the following addresses: 2238, 2234, 2232 and 
2230 N. Bissel. Limited parking will be available during hours 
of work activity.

• There will be some noise while the work is being performed.
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If you have any questions or concerns about 
the work activity, please call:

Mark Payne
CTA Government and Community Relations Officer

1-312-681-3091
mpayne@transitchicago.com


